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From: ContactForm@state.pa.us [mailto:ContactForm@state.pa.us1 
Sent: Sunday, November 04, 2012 11:34 PM 
To: Help 
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message 

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website 

First Name: Cynthia 

Last Name: Frey 

Company: 

Email: inthefrev@vahoo.com 

Subject: IRRC Number 2976 

Message: 
I completely disagree with these proposed changes and demand that the public be made aware ofthe federal 
government attempting to take over our educational system. With the implementation of Common Core 
Standards, we will no longer have any choice in the education of our children. As a homeschool parent, I will be 
forced to teach curriculum based on radical ideology which is contrary to my beliefs and standards. I also object 
to the cost ofthis program. Our nation is currently in a financial crisis - we simply cannot afford to waste our 
tax dollars on another useless federal program. There is no clear indication of how this program will be funded 
- much like Obamacare - but we, the tax payers, will be responsible for the bill. We have had enough. Do NOT 
submit to these changes. Thank you. 


